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Subject: No Subject
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Hi Scott,
I strongly believe that the extra lane proposal will not work as well as being extremely disruptive to those
whose premises would be demolished, 
and given the cost if instead the money was channeled to having a mutiple ferry service from the Kingston
area of course after researching the locals if they would be interested.Also if Macquarie street was made a
complete clearway during peak hours.

Kind Regards Warren Robertson
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